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Sunday Services in October at the Olive Tree 

Services start at 10.30am and there will groups for children and young people to join. 

5th  Service led by the children and young people. 

12th      Service including Communion led by Rev Val Spencer 

19th    Morning Worship led by Kate Silwood 

26th      Service led by Sir Les Ebdon 

 

Other events in October: 

Prayer, praise, healing and teaching at the 
Olive Branch every Thursday 7.30 -9.00pm 

Leadership Meeting  Sunday 5th 7.30pm 

Coffee Morning Thursday 9th 10.30-12.00 

Messy Church         Saturday 11th 11am 

Community Conversation Thursday 16th 
10.30am 

Sunday 19th CHURCH MEETING after the 
service 

Coffee Morning    Thursday 23rd  10.30-12.00 

Worship Meeting Sunday 26th 7.30pm on Zoom 

Community Conversation Thursday 30th 
10.30am 

Prayer Meetings are on October 10th, 17th and 
24th at the Tree 7.30-8.30pm 

Please send material for the newsletter to helen.owen17@btinternet.com 

In October, we will share an 
updated version of the strategy 
incorporating all the feedback. Each 
of the eight activity strands will then 
meet to agree on priorities for the 
coming months. 

Strand leaders: 

Worship and Discipleship – 
Michael 

Community and Culture – Claire / 
Hilary 

Communication – Roger 

Next Generation – Claire/Louise 

Governance and Leadership – 
Peace 

Infrastructure and Estates – Madit 

 Evangelism – Ramon 

Hospitality and Pastoral Care – 
Helen 

 

Please don't hesitate to contact 
the relevant lead if you would like 
to become more involved. 
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Olive Tree members news 

Prayer Meetings at the Olive Tree 

Some regular times have been proposed for people to come to the Olive Tree to 
pray.  

These will be on the 2nd and 3rd Fridays of each month from 7.30-8.30pm and on the 
last Friday of each month 6.00am – 7.00am 

Everyone welcome 

 

 

 

 On Sunday 7th September we were 
pleased to witness the baptisms of 
Elma, Michelle and Natalie after they 
had shared their testimonies.  

  

Congratulations to 
Rebecca and Jonathan 

on their engagement 

             

 

 

 

Please continue to support the Luton Foodbank – boxes for your donations in 
church and the entrance to the hall. 


